
WAC 181-82A-002  Purposes and authority.  (1) The purposes of 
this chapter are to:

(a) Establish policies and conditions for obtaining performance-
based endorsements on teaching certificates.

(b) Establish policies for college/university approval to offer 
performance-based endorsement programs.

(2) The authority for this chapter is chapter 28A.410 RCW which 
authorizes the professional educator standards board to establish, 
publish, and enforce rules and regulations determining eligibility for 
the certification of personnel employed in the common schools of this 
state. This authority is supplemented by RCW 28A.410.210(6) which au-
thorizes the professional educator standards board to specify the 
types and kinds of certificates necessary for the several departments 
within the common schools and by RCW 28A.150.220(4) which authorizes 
the professional educator standards board to adopt rules that imple-
ment and insure compliance with the basic program of education re-
quirements of RCW 28A.150.220, 28A.150.250, and 28A.150.260, and such 
related basic program of education requirements as may be established 
by the professional educator standards board.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28A.410.210. WSR 06-14-010, § 181-82A-002, 
filed 6/22/06, effective 7/23/06. WSR 06-02-051, recodified as § 
181-82A-002, filed 12/29/05, effective 1/1/06. Statutory Authority: 
Chapter 28A.410 RCW and RCW 28A.305.130 (1) through (4). WSR 
02-04-013, § 180-82A-002, filed 1/24/02, effective 2/24/02.]
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